
 

Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
 

 

10th September 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Due to Covid restrictions, we are unfortunately unable to hold the planned Year 12 Induction Parents Evening on 
Monday 14th September.  
  
We will prepare an online presentation for parents and will inform you when this is available to view. 
  
In the meantime, we hope your sons are settling well into Year 12.  If you would like to get in touch about anything 
please do contact me directly.  
  
Steve Noyes 
Director of Sixth Form 
E: sjn@rgshw.com  
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